
St. Johns Finance Committee 
 

Sept. 8, 2015 

12:30 pm 

 

The St. John the Baptist Catholic Church Finance Committee met on Sept. 8, 

2015 with Karen Thomson opening the meeting and Father Kerry leading 

the group in a prayer.  The May minutes were read and approved.  Lisa 

Nelson made the motion and Jim Brickey seconded that motion.  May-

August financial reports were discussed with a motion by Jim Brickey and 

second by Joan Vega to approve.  The meeting closed with a prayer.  Next 

meeting is set for November 10, 2025 at 12:30 in the Parish Center. 


